
Statement of Open Public Meetings Act 
 

Notice of the regular meetings of the Land Use Board of the Borough of 
Elmer as required by N.J.S.A. 10:4-6 ET SEQ., the “Open Public Meetings 

Act,” has been provided by the public advertisement setting forth the time, 
date and place of all regular meetings of the Land Use Board of the 

Borough of Elmer. 
 

Before we begin our meeting this evening, it is important to discuss the 
process of interaction.  In order to keep all background noises to a 

minimum, please keep your microphone on mute when not speaking.  
When you wish to speak, please unmute your microphone.  It would be 

helpful for those without video to identify themselves before speaking in 
order to avoid any confusion.  Questions can be asked by using the chat 
function of the Zoom platform.  Keep in mind that all comments will be 

visible to everyone in this meeting, including the public.  All comments will 
become a part of the official record of this hearing.  The public will be 

invited to ask questions or share comments during the public portions only.  
Questions can be asked by using the chat function of the Zoom platform. If 

any member of the public is unable to type their question into the chat 
function, they might try raising their hand during the appropriate time.  For 

those who are listening only, please interject only when appropriate.  
Public portions will be opened and closed by the Land Use Board. 

 


